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ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
 

Market Update 
 
 
The Board of Sigma Pharmaceuticals Limited advises that more time than expected is 
required to finalise the year-end 2010 accounts. 
 
Accordingly, the accounts will not be finalised by tomorrow, 23 March 2010, the originally 
scheduled date for the release of Sigma’s full-year results. 
 
The results for the year ending 31 January 2010 will be made public on or before 31 March 
2010. 
  
 
 
Sue Morgan-Dethick 
GENERAL COUNSEL AND COMPANY SECRETARY 
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